RURAL MUNICIPALITY OF GRAHAMDALE

PUBLIC NOTICE
REGARDING THE 2023 FINANCIAL PLAN

Public Notice is hereby given pursuant to Subsection 162(2) of The
Municipal Act, that the Council of the R.M. of Grahamdale intends
to present its Financial Plan for the fiscal year 2023 at a Public
Hearing being held at the RM of Grahamdale Municipal Office, 23
Government Road, in Moosehorn, MB on Tuesday, April 11, 2023
at 6:30 p.m.

The purpose of this Public Hearing is to allow any interested person
to make representation, ask questions or register an objection to
the Financial Plan as provided.

Copies of the Financial Plan will be available for review on April 3,
2023 and may be examined by any person during regular office
hours at the Municipal Office or on our website at
www.grahamdale.ca.

Public participation can be met through interactive technology or
by written submission. Please contact our office for more
information Ph: 204-768-2858 or email: info@grahamdale.ca

Dated this 2" day of March, 2023.

Shelly Schwitek, CMMA
Chief Administrative Officer
R.M. of Grahamdale



